BEWARE THE SCAMMERS

To FPA members,

I Hope & Pray this email finds you all well and having an enjoyable summer.

Recently another scam has been sent out to our members requesting you to assist me in paying a Venmo or Paypal or Zelle account with the promise of being reimbursed. This recent email not only uses my name it has used John's name too.

I am not sending out these emails. I, as the president, or any board member will not solicit any members to pay a bill or purchase gift cards. But you have to admit, the scammers are trying new tactics by using others names.

On another note: The November training seminar information has been posted on the website under "Newsletter". Start making plans.

Stay Safe & God Bless.

Joseph Pirro - President

Florida Polygraph Association